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LORMELYN E CLAUDIO, CESO IV 
Regional Executive Director
Department of Environmental and Natural Resources 
MIMAROPA Region
DENR by the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard 
Ermita, Manila

Dear Director Claudio;

This refers to the proposed expansion project at Port of Tablas located in Barangay 
Batiano, Odiongan, Romblon to be undertaken by Philippine Ports Authority.

In compliance to Environmental Management Bureau Circular No. 002 Series of 2022, 
we would like to request for notice that the project can proceed with ECC application. The 
Port of Tablas was previously issued ECC-OL-R4B-2020-0056 on 06 March 2020 and 
ECC-R4B-0905-104-5020 on 07 July 2009. The proposed expansion will cover additional 
Port Operational Area with RoRo Ramp.

For your favorable response on this request.

Truly yours,

JOSELITO
Port Manager

INOCRUZ PhD

PORT MANAGEMENT OFRCE - BATANGAS
Administration Building, Port Access Road,
Calicanto, Batangas City 4200 Philippines 
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